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This week the children started off Anti-bullying week by wearing 
odd socks to school. 
Throughout the week children reinforced their understanding of 
how to be a good friend and they developed their knowledge that 
bullying is a behavior by an individual or group, which is repeated 
over a period of time, that is intended to hurt others either  
physically or emotionally. Foxes Class Visit to  

Featherstone Library 

Foxes class visited Featherstone    
Library on Monday 14th November. 

The children enjoyed listening to a 
story they then had the opportunity 
to look at the books in the children’s 
section and pick a book to bring back 
to school.  

 

Otters class will be visiting the       
library on Monday 21st November. 

The secretary of the Featherstone 
Branch of the Royal British Legion 
contacted school following the Year 
2 attendance at the Armistice Day 
Service on Friday 11th November 
2022, they shared the following 
comments: 

It was wonderful to see you all,   
students, staff and parents and to 
join with you in an Act of              
Remembrance for the Fallen once 
again.  

Your students conducted themselves 
impeccably as usual and we very 
much appreciate their hand made 
tributes and formal wreaths. The 
children's tributes are very poignant 
mixed among the more 
formal  tributes. 

Children in Need 2022 

Wow!!! 

We raised £122.02 for 
Children in Need  

Thank you! 

Please can we ask that parent/
carers pre-book a meal for 
their child each day they     
attend school. 


